October 18, 2023

Police/Fire Commission Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Chairman Frank Trost. The meeting was held at the City
of Genoa (City Council Area) 333 East First Street, Genoa, IL 60135. Board members Eliot Morris and new
member Greg Edwards were present. Sgt. Chris Hathcoat was present to represent the City/Police
Department.

Frank Trost made a motion to approve the minutes for the meeting on July 19" 2023. Eliot Morris
seconded the motion. Motion carried.

There were no visitor comments or bills to be paid.
Chairman Trost had no report.

Sgt. Hathcoat reported discipline items. Reported status of recruit and lateral list, discussed upcoming
Sergeant testing for December 13™. Reviewed scoring totals and explained written tests will be graded
by company.

Old Unfinished business:

New Business:

Retirement of Deputy Chief Greg Edwards

Kyle Ziemba resigned and was removed from the roster on 8/10/23.

A special meeting was scheduled for 12/13/23 which will also be Sergeant testing at 1700.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:28 P.M. on a motion from Frank Trost and seconded by Eliot Morris. A
voice vote was taken, and all votes yes. Motion carried.



